PUBLIC FACILITIES January 25, 2021

MEMBERS PRESENT

ALSO PRESENT

Chairman Skultety Alderman Dorchinecz Mayor Barry Alderman Budd Alderman Bryant Traci Bentley
Steve Dorchinecz

Alderman Olive Alderman Driskell

Superintendent Mann

Chairman Skultety called the meeting to order at 6:43 P.M.

POLICE DEPARTMENT PARKING

One bid was received for repaying the Police Department parking lot from Phil Tullis Excavating Inc. in the amount of \$63,325.00. Four quotes were received prior to this project being bid out and one of the quotes was substantially lower. Mayor Barry suggested to reject the bid and rebid this at a later date.

Motion by Alderman Driskell and seconded by Alderman Olive to reject the bid from Phil Tullis Excavating Inc. in the amount of \$63,325.00 to repave the Police Department parking lot and rebid this at a later date. Motion carried 4-0.

Motion by Alderman Olive and seconded by Alderman Driskell to adjourn. Motion carried 4-0. Meeting adjourned at 6:53 P.M.

Public Facilities Committee Chris Skultety, Chairman